

U.S. Department of Homeland Security

Citizenship and Immigration Services 126 Northpoint Drive Houston, Texas 77060

June 19, 2013

Mr. Andrew L. Siedel Staff Attorney Freedom From Religion Foundation

Re: Your letter regarding illegal and unconstitutional religious requirements for receiving exemption to "bear arms" oath.

Dear Mr. Siedel:

This is in response to your letter dated June 14, 2013 on behalf of Ms. Margaret Ann Doughty. The Service has carefully and thoroughly reviewed her naturalization case and hereby withdraws the request for evidence (RFE) issued on June 7, 2013. The Service accepts your detailed statement on behalf of Ms. Doughty in satisfaction of the information requested by the RFE. Ms. Doughty's application for naturalization has been approved and she will be scheduled for the oath ceremony on Wednesday, June 26, 2013.

Sincerely,

Sandra M. Heathman District Director